
 

8 
 

 

 

 

 

  

MESSAGE FROM THE PERMANENT SECRETARY FOR EDUCATION  

  

Ni Sa Bula Vinaka, Namaste and Warm greetings to you all 

members of the DAV College Community  

I am honored to have the opportunity to address you in the pages 

of this year’s school magazine.   

DAV College’s journey, starting in 1952, is a story of growth and 

determination. From facing challenges to celebrating successes, 

we’ve come a long way together. It’s incredible to see our school 

evolve, marked by milestones like our Golden Jubilee and the 

creation of a multipurpose stadium.   

To our students, you dedication to learning, sports, and community 

service is truly commendable. As we look back on our 

achievements, let’s also look forward. Embrace the diversity 

around you, take on opportunities, and don’t forget to enjoy the 

simple habit of reading for at least 30 minutes every day. Let 

reading be a lifelong friend.   

Permanent Secretary for Education  

To our amazing teachers, you’re the guiding lights for  

 
our students. Your hard work shapes the success stories of DAV 

College. A big thank you for your  

dedication! Encourage our students to develop a love for reading, 

it’s a gift that lasts a lifetime.  

Parents, your support at home is crucial. Your involvement contributes greatly to our students’ 

success. Make reading a family affair spend some time reading together. It’s a wonderful way to 

learn and bond.   

DAV College community, as we flip through the pages of our annual magazine, let’s celebrate our 

collective journey. Our successes and shared experiences make us who we are. Let’s also remember 

the importance of mental wellbeing. Create a space where everyone feels heard and cared for.  

As we wrap up the year, I wish you all a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year. May the holiday 

season bring joy, and the new year be filled with exciting opportunities. Enjoy the holidays 

responsibly, and let’s look forward to another year of growth and achievement.   

With warm regards and abundance blessings  

 Ms Selina Kuruleca  

Permanent Secretary for Education  


